From: Council Mail [mailto:northmymmspc@waitrose.com]
Sent: 10 September 2015 13:17

To: Mark Peacock

Cc: Lisa Hughes

Subject: Planning application 2015/1432 - NMPC comment.

Dear Mr Peacock

“North Mymms Parish Council comments that there have already been extensions to the original
dwelling and the proposed alterations would be overdevelopment that would be inappropriate in the
Green Belt.”

Many thanks
Regards Ann

Ann Morton
Clerk

North Mymms Parish Council

Address: 1a Bushwood Close Welham Green Hertfordshire ALY 7YZ

Telephone: 01707 268418

Website: www.northmymmspc.org.uk

Council office is normally open on Monday, Wednesday, Thursday from 9am to 4pm
and by appointment outside office hours.
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